Hutt Central School

Empowering our children to meet the future with confidence

Hutt Central School Newsletter
No 5 31st May - 4th June Term 2 2021

Talofa Lava,

This week is Samoan Language week and we have been flying the Samoan Flag all week. I have loved the opportunity to share Samoan song and dance with our syndicates, and a number of our classes have explored Samoan words and phrases. I would also like to thank Isabella Mikaio for bringing her whanau to visit Room 5 to share a sasa and paneke this week.

Queen's Birthday is happening this weekend with Monday being a public holiday. We are holding our Teacher only Day on Tuesday 8 June and the school will be closed for instruction on this day.

Bring and Buy

Our famous Bring and Buy fundraiser returns TOMORROW in the school hall from 11:30 -12:30. We would love any available home baking and other donations of preloved toys, books or games in the morning - you can bring these straight to the hall. If you are around and want to join in or help out on a stall you are welcome to come by. More information below.

Rock Stars

Congratulations to the following pupils who were awarded Rock Star certificates at assembly last week:-Arlo Fleming, Rylan Aplin, Sebastian Kurmann, Rosa Watts, Cooper Wallace, Pounamu Karaitiana, Ana Parbhu, Nicha Gibbons, Taiki Coup, Nina Van Cooten, Harvey Thomas, Jake Standen, Amohaa Balaji, Jacob Bakker, Harley-Quinn Watson, Joshua Tolja, Elijah Scott, Lily Fauvel, Oliver Durney, Elsie Shearer Orr, Holly Major, Nicholas Stevens, Toby Martin and Elise McLaughlin

New Students

Welcome to Ghazwan Abdelmoniem, Annabelle Elder and Mahinerangi Huirama who have started at Hutt Central School this week. It is great to have you here.

Statements

Pupil statements have been emailed to parents today.

Thank you to all the families that have generously paid their voluntary donations already. The donations go towards providing resources that we deem essential for our students' learning.

The Board of Trustees continue to set the donation at \$45.00 per term per child.

If you would like to pay via the internet our account details are: Hutt Central School 06 0996 0379750 00 When paying by direct credit please include your child's name.

We appreciate your support and contribution to the school.

School Hoodies

With the colder weather coming we will be putting another School Hoodie order in soon. If you would like to order one, please complete and return the form at the end of this newsletter or pop into the office. School Hoodies came about from our students' work which persuaded us to provide this option for students and whanau at our school.

Reminders

- Teacher only Day Tuesday 8 June. The school will be closed for instruction.
- Paid Union Meetings for teachers are being held on 22 and 23 June. The school will remain open for these meetings.
- Please keep out of the car park for drop off and pick up.

Policy Review

This term the policy **Reporting to Parents** is up for review. Please visit our Schooldocs site to view this policy and click on the review or feedback tab on the top left hand side if required.

Our site can be accessed via: www.schooldocs.co.nz and click 'Search for your school' or go directly to the school's site: http://huttcentral.schooldocs.co.nz The user name is huttcentral and the password is 1866.

Enjoy your long weekend, we look forward to seeing our students on Wednesday 9 June.

Nga mihi, Michael Gendall

BRING AND BUY

The Hutt Central Bring and Buy returns TOMORROW on Friday the 4th of June. This is always a great event and an important fundraiser for our school camps. You can bring in any preloved items and baking (please label with any ingredient/allergy information) and take it straight to the hall when you get to school in the morning.

Your child will need a small amount of money in a container or bag that is named and easy for them to handle. \$5-\$10 goes a long way.











Family Zone Offer

At Hutt Central School, we use a system called Linewize to ensure we have a safe digital system. We are able to filter and view what students are doing on the devices and are alerted to anything that may seem out of alignment with the learning.

We are pleased to announce that we are now able to offer a school-community approach to cyber safety. Family Zone Insights is a FREE pack available to all families at the school providing them with powerful insights to view internet usage on devices with Mobile Zone activated. This includes snapshots of usage and detailed reports, along with visibility into installed apps and (where activated by parents) device location.

Please visit the Hutt Central School Cyber Safety Hub to find out more.

https://www.familyzone.com/huttcentral-nz

Scholastic Book Club

Book Club is back and full of some amazing books for everyone to enjoy.

All orders need to be completed **ONLINE** at

scholastic.co.nz/LOOP

This issue closes Friday 11th June



Is this yours?.....

Size 2, purple, near new Kathmandu Parka that would fit a small 5 Year old. Come to Room 6 to claim it.



Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Week 5 Term 2 2021 31st May - 4th June	International Language Week Friday - Bring and Buy
Week 6 Term 2 2021 7th June - 11th June	Monday - Queen's Birthday Holiday - School closed for the day Tuesday - Teachers Only Day - School closed for the day Friday - Assembly 2.20pm
Week 7 Term 2 2021 14th June - 18th June	Tuesday - Interzone Cross Country
Week 8 Term 2 2021 21st June - 25th June	Monday - Ballot for out of zone students Friday - Assembly 2.20pm

Our 2021 Seesaw Blogs

Please let your child's teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom12021	
Tāwhai (Rm 2 & 3)	https://blog.seesaw.me/hctawhai2021	
Room 4	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom42021	
Room 5	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom520201	
Rm 6	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom62021	
Kowhanga (Rm 7)	https://blog.seesaw.me/kowhanga2021	
Kowhanga waru (Rm 8)	https://blog.seesaw.me/kowhangawaru2021	
Rm 9	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom92021	
Rm 10	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom102021	
Rm 11	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom112021	
Rm 12	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom122021	

Community Notice



School in Action 2021

Hutt Intermediate School welcomes parents/caregivers and Year 6 students to attend guided tours of our school.

These tours allow for authentic experiences showing life at Hutt Intermediate. Tour dates and times are:-

Monday 21st June 9.00am - 10.00am and 11.00am - 11.30am Thursday 24th June 9.00am - 10.00am and 11.00am - 11.30am

Goodtime Music - Hutt's Got Talent 28th June - 2nd July

Students that might be interested in the Hutts Got Talent event this year that is being run in partnership with the Hutt City Council. We host 4 heats in the Hutt Valley and then a grand final in a packed out Town Hall at the Lower Hutt Events Centre.



It's a great opportunity if you have children who like to perform on the big stage and have a chance to win some epic prizes! You can <u>click here</u> to go to the website and see more information.

This promotion has been extended until Monday, June 14th 11.59pm NZDT



One of the best things about the Entertainment Membership is that you have the option of choosing a Multi City Membership, which unlocks EVERY offer across New Zealand.

For the first time ever, anybody who purchases a \$69.99 Single City Membership will be upgraded to a Multi City Membership valued at \$119.99

for FREE! That's a \$50 saving and access to over 10,000 offers!!!As we are currently unable to travel overseas, people are exploring New Zealand a LOT more, which makes the Multi City Membership the perfect optioWe think this is going to be huge so there is one thing you need to do...let everybody know!

www.entbook.co.nz/1053z62

Hutt Central School Hoodie Order



Child's name: Class: .

		Cost	Amount to pay
Hoodie	Name on the back as you want it written		
	Size 6	\$48.00	
	Size 8	\$48.00	
	Size 10	\$48.00	
	Size 12	\$48.00	